
 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO THE ANNUAL REPORT FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR ENDED 31 

DECEMBER 2018 (THE “FY2018 ANNUAL REPORT”) 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board” or “Directors”) of Hwa Hong Corporation Limited (the 

“Company”) refers to the Company’s FY2018 Annual Report which has been announced 

and despatched to the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited on 2 April 2019.  

 

Due to an inadvertent error, under the section “Joint Letter to Shareholders” on page 5 of 

the FY2018 Annual Report, the net asset value per share was incorrectly stated as 

“S$28.98 per share” and should read as “28.98 cents per share” instead.  

 

Attached is the revised FY2018 Annual Report.  

 

Save as disclosed, all other information contained in the FY2018 Annual Report remains 

unchanged. 

 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

Lee Soo Wei 

Chief Financial Officer  

 

02 April 2019 

 


